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DEKALB COUNTY WOMAN WANTED FOR INSURANCE FRAUD 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Yvette Williams, 

34, of Loris, has been charged with insurance fraud. 

 

In July of 2021, Ms. Williams filed an insurance claim stating that her vehicle was stolen. The insurance 

company then reached out to our Criminal Investigations Division with suspicion that the claim was fraudulent.  

 

“Our investigators determined that Ms. Williams’ vehicle was not stolen, but in fact had been towed months 

prior to the claim,” said Commissioner King. “The vehicle remained at the location for several months before it 

was retrieved. I am proud of the work our special agents have done to close this case.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Ms. Williams in Dekalb County on September 7th for one count of Insurance 

Fraud. She is still wanted at this time.   

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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